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Teaching Assistants identified the following strengths at Welton 

School: 

• Children have choices and most understand the consequences 

of wrong choices. 

• Children are clear about rules.  

• Children are free to express themselves but on occasions need 

to be  guided towards appropriate expression. Staff guide them 

so that they understand things from another point of view.   

• Children have opportunities to celebrate their uniqueness but 

some do not want attention drawn to them. 

Ideas for future development of the promotion of British Values: 

• Build into Creative Contexts.  Looking at recorders, dancing, 

textiles, music and traditions from around the world to tolerate 

and embrace Britain and contrasting places and cultures. 

• Capturing memorable moments that celebrate diversity, rules 

and choices on the British Values display board.  

 


